
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD x-3992 

Your subscription to the Federal Reserve 
Bulletin expires with the issue. 
If you desire to renew it for another year, kindly 
return the enclosed slip with remittance of $ 
made payable to the order of the Federal Reserve 
Board. 

The subscription price of the Bulletin has 
been reduced to $2.00 per annum, effective January, 
1924. The amount above indicated, together with 
credit allowance of $ on copies forwarded prior 
to will entitle you to a subscription 
for the period of to 
inclusive. 

Very truly yours, 

J. C. Noell, 
Assistant Secretary. 

X 

Enclosure. 
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